
Spring 2021 Shenanigans  
(February and March)  

Miller County Middle School Newsletter 

In order to obtain feedback from our student population,  

a MCMS student council has been established.  

Congratulations to the following homeroom representatives: 

    6th Grade:  7th Grade:     8th Grade: 

     DJ Andrews  Sophie Ard     Cooper Coronado 

    Hannah Cratic  Zach Calloway     Corey Givens 

    Christian Harris  Thomas Miller    Brandon Smith 
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Mr. Cleve Roland, 
Principal 

Mrs. Vicky Watson, Academic Coach  
Mrs.  Jana Clenney, Counselor  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Presidents’ Day 2/15 

 Midterm Reports 2/17 

 School Council 2/26 

 End of 3rd 9 weeks 3/19 

 4th 9 weeks Begins 3/22 

 Report Cards 3/25 
 

********************** 

Looking Ahead 
Spring Break: April 5th–9th 

 

FFA NEWS 
 

 

Miller County Middle  
996 Phillipsburg Road  

Colquitt, GA 39837 

Phone: 

229-758-4131 

 

We’re on the Web! 
mms.miller.k12.ga.us 

 

• Candy Grams are due February 11th 

• National FFA Week is February 22nd-26th 

o Monday 2/22-America Day 

o Tuesday 2/23 Business Attire Day 

o Wednesday 2/24 Farmer Day 

o Thursday 2/25 AG Teacher Day 

o Friday 2/26 Blue & Gold Day 

Prizes will be given to the best dressed winners. 

• Fruit tree orders are due February 26th 

• Forestry Field Days March 16th, 23rd & 30th  

• Middle School Chapter meeting date will be 

announced in the bulletin 

• Greenhouse will be open for purchases from 

March 29th–April 2nd 
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Cooper Coronado       Robbie Calhoun          Thomas Cook   
Dru Johnson      Carson Wilson             Colin Williams 

Kade Beamon                Everett Adams             Fletcher Long  
Jackson Cofty                Semorion Curry     Jamarion Shepard 

Jack Mercer Hall    Tyler Thornton             JP Powell 

2/16 4:30 vs Grace 

2/18 4:30 vs Early 

2/23 4:00 @Bainbridge 

2/25 4:00 @ Webster 

3/1 4:30 @ Grace 

3/2 4:00 vs PCA 

3/4 4:30 @ Early 

3/8 4:00 vs Webster 

3/10 4:00 @ Deerfield 

3/17 4:00 vs Deerfield 

3/19 4:00 @ Seminole 

3/22 4:30 @ PCA 

3/23 4:00 vs Bainbridge 

4/20 4:00 vs Seminole 
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Grade Level News 

Eighth Grade News 
 

Sixth Grade News 

 

Seventh Grade News 
Since returning from Winter Break, 

students have been busy reading novels 

based on the Civil Rights Movement in 

America.  They have read compelling 

novels about the struggles and heroism 

of everyday citizens in a troubled 

time.  6th graders have persevered 

through Unit 3 Numeric and Algebraic 

Expressions, and they are revving up for 

their next unit on Equations.  

It is imperative that students complete all 

work if they are quarantined, so they won't 

have so much work to do when they return to 

school. Work has been put on Google 

Classroom and packets are available in the 

front lobby. Students have an upcoming unit 

test in math over expressions and equations. 

In science, students just finished making 

models of plant cells. They will have an 

upcoming test over labeling cells and 

organelles, and the functions of each of these. 

They will be learning about tissues, organs, 

and systems in the upcoming week. 

In ELA, students are working on Coach Book 

material to get prepared for the GMAT. They 

just finished Figurative Language.  
 
The Jr. Beta Club Induction is 
upcoming, and will be announced at 
a later date. 
 

 

Eighth graders are resilient, daring, and adventurous!  As we continue to sail into 

uncharted waters, we have adapted to many different forms of teaching and learning. In school 

buildings, almost every task has implications for instruction - from social-distancing, wearing 

masks, and cleaning times to adapting instruction for in-person, quarantined, or virtual 

students. Teachers have used creative and innovative measures to modify presentations and 

assessment of students.   
Even so, we are pressing forward. We are doing our best to overcome losses of 

instruction time and fully prepare students for success on GMAS. We are taking advantage of 

Beacon, Map, iLearn, and Star assessments to have an accurate measure of growth and 

productive paths to focus learning strategies.  We strive to put together learning packets and 

post assignments on Google Classroom for quarantined students. We ask parents to stay abreast 

of your child's progress through progress reports, report cards, Google Classroom, and online 

Parent Portal. Together, we can achieve victory through these rough seas of uncertainty.  
   
 

 

 

 


